
From:  Daniel Schneidereit <Daniel.Schneidereit@lacity.org>

Sent time:  08/18/2020 02:42:03 PM

To:  Luciralia Ibarra <luciralia.ibarra@lacity.org>; Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Subject:  Department of Building and Safety's letter regarding Hollywood Center and CGS comments.

Attachments:  Dept of Building and Safety Hollywood Center letter r.pdf    
 

Hi Luci and Mindy,
Here's a copy of our letter regarding Hollywood Center.  Sorry it's a bit late.  I was on vacation all last week.

Thanks

Daniel Schneidereit
Engineering Geologist II

(213) 482-0430
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